
19/01/2021 

MR Mario Contreras 
3 / 66 West ST 
Balgowlah NSW 2093 
contrerasmario@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1758 - 11 Lewis Street BALGOWLAH HEIGHTS NSW 2093

Hello,
I'm quite concern about this project, for the safety of my children who walk on the footpath 
every school day, in the morning and afternoon on the way to and from school (BHPS). I pick 
them up everyday, walk pass 11 Lewis St, and feel quite safe as there is no much car traffic 
(on the footpath), almost 0, and there are hundreds of kids jumping, walking, cycling, scooting, 
skating, etc..... Having a car park there, the traffic on the footpath will change dramatically. It 
could sound like a good idea to have a childcare next to the school, but it isn't really because of 
the increase of traffic in the footpath. Feel free to give me a call and I can explain my point 
better, thanks, and looking forward to hearing from you, Mario 
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Subject: Online Submission


